
 
TOWN OF VIEW ROYAL 

 
NOTICE OF TOWN HALL 

EARLY CLOSURE                 

 

In keeping with Provincial law, please be advised that the View Royal Town 

Hall will be closing early at 4:00 p.m. on Tuesday, May 9, 2017, to 

accommodate Municipal Staff to participate in the Provincial Election.  

Payments or correspondence may be placed in the mail slot to the left of 

the Town Hall front doors.  

Sarah Jones, Corporate Officer 


